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LETTER DATED 9 SEPTEiXBER 1970 FROM THE PERMANENT REPRESENTATIVE 
OF THE UNITZD KINGDOM TO THE UNITED NATIONS ADDRESSED TO THE 

PRESIDENT OF THE SECURITY COUNCIL 

I have the honour, on behalf of the Goverrznent of the United Kingdom, to 

request Your Excellency to convene as soon as possible an urgent meeting of the 

Security Council to consider the question of the hi-jacking of civil aircraft 

with particular reference to the incidents which have taken place during the 

past few days. 

I avail myself of this opportunity etc. 

(Signed) C .T e CRO6~ -.- 
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